
 
CITY OF ANGLETON, TEXAS 

Notice of Potential Quorum 
 

Notice is hereby given that members of the City of Angleton City Council, in 
numbers which may constitute a quorum, may participate in the Henderson Task 
Force meeting at 120 S. Chenango St., Angleton, TX 77515, Wednesday, August 21, 
2024 at 6:00 p.m. 
  
Topic of Discussion: Henderson Road Improvements 
 
This meeting is purely a social meeting at which there will be no deliberation, nor will 
there be any formal action taken. While there may be incidental discussion of City 
business, the City Council will not be deliberating as a governing body of the City of 
Angleton. Any discussion of public business is purely incidental to the social meeting.  
 
Texas Government Code Section 551.001 (4)(b)(iv). 
 
CERTIFICATION 
I, Michelle Perez, City Secretary, do hereby certify that this Notice of a Potential 
Quorum was posted on the City Hall bulletin board, a place convenient and readily 
accessible to the general public at all times and to the City’s website, 
www.cityofangleton.tx.us, in compliance with Chapter 551, Texas Government 
Code. The said Notice was posted on the following date and time: Monday, August 
19, 2024. 
 
/S/ Michelle Perez  

Michelle Perez, TRMC 
City Secretary 

 


